
 

 

March 28, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
At Midwest BankCentre, our purpose is to help our regional communities thrive. As we continue to adapt to the evolving 
needs of our clients, we remain focused on building relationships and providing the personal touch that sets us apart.  As 
more clients choose to handle their day-to-day banking transactions online, they increasingly count on us as trusted 
advisors for their most complex and meaningful financial decisions. In response to these changes, we are reallocating our 
resources to areas where we can make the most significant impact. Therefore, we have decided to permanently close 
the Hazelwood Branch, effective June 27, 2025.   
 
We are eager to make this transition as easy as possible for you. No action is required on your part as your account 
number(s) will remain the same. You will continue to have access to our services at all Midwest BankCentre branches, 
including our nearby branches in Dellwood and Lindenwood. Brandi Harris will continue to be your trusted BankCentre 
Leader at Dellwood and Josh Banes will continue to be your trusted BankCentre Leader at Lindenwood. 
 
 Closing Branch:    Receiving Branch:                               Receiving Branch: 
 Hazelwood    Dellwood                                               Lindenwood 
 700 McDonnell Blvd   10190 W. Florissant Ave                       1820 1st Capital Drive 
 Hazelwood, MO 63042   St. Louis, MO 63136                              St. Charles, MO 63301 
 314-446-3110    314-633-6700                                         314-633-1222                                                                   
     
 
You can also bank with us 24/7 using our mobile banking,                                
mobile deposits, Apple Pay, and other online services.                                      
Sign up for online banking and eStatements using this QR code:                           
 

If you currently have a safe deposit box at our Hazelwood Branch, please note your box will need to be emptied and 
closed by June 6, 2025. As an extended courtesy for the inconvenience of relocating your safe deposit box contents, your 
first-year rental fee is waived when you open a new safe deposit box at a Midwest BankCentre branch. Please schedule 
an appointment to remove the contents of your safe deposit box by calling the Hazelwood team at 314-446-3110. 

We are ready to answer any questions and assist you as needed. Thank you for your continued business and the 
opportunity to meet your banking needs. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Danny R. Pogue 
President - Commercial, Retail, and Small Business Banking 


